
Dear [Student's Name], 

We are pleased to inform you that your application to [University Name] has been received and 

is currently under review. As a mature student, you bring a unique perspective and valuable 

experiences that enrich our academic community. 

At [University Name], we believe in fostering an inclusive environment that supports the 

educational goals of all students. Our dedicated staff are here to assist you in the transition back 

to academic life, providing resources tailored to mature learners. 

We encourage you to connect with our Student Services team, who can provide guidance on 

financial aid, course selection, and other support services essential for your journey. 

Thank you for considering [University Name] as the next step in your educational pursuit. We 

look forward to reviewing your application and welcoming you on campus. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[University Name] 

[Contact Information] 


